
October 8, 2013

Safety Harbor Mayor and City Commissioners
750 Main Street
Safety Harbor, FL  34695

Dear Mayor Ayoub, Vice Mayor Bandoni and Commissioners Besore, 
Merz and Blake:

On behalf of the residents of Huntington Trails in Safety Harbor, the  
Huntington Trails Home Owners Association would like to express our 
objection to a site plan modification application submitted to the City 
of Safety Harbor by Harborside Christian Church last week.

The Huntington Trails Homeowners Association is opposed to the 
permitting of an access drive at Marshall Street and Greensprings 
Drive for Harborside Church.  There is no precedence for an entry way 
to anything other than residences and parks along both Greensprings 
Drive and the eastern portion of Marshall Street. Harborside is 
fortunate to have large and growing attendance, the corresponding 
high traffic volumes belong on McMullen Booth. It is inappropriate to 
turn the residential Huntington Associations into a traffic reliever for 
McMullen Booth.

For Huntington Trail residents, in particular, the only alternate route to 
avoid the corner of Marshall Street and Greenspring Drive is 
Huntington Lane.  Huntington Lane is a private road built for the use of 
Huntington Trail residents.

This Association is galvanized in its opposition and plans to oppose 
the Harborside Church Access Drive - in mass and at all levels.

Please keep us informed on the Harborside application. Thank you for 
your consideration.  

We would appreciate a reply to ensure you are in receipt of this email.

Sincerely,
The Huntington Trails HOA
Beth Veakis - President         Kathy Wilson - Treasurer
Joe Incorvia - Secretary         Lisa Hinton

CC:      Matt Spoor, City Manager 
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